
“Everything was extremely helpful” 

"It was very informative, I give it a 10" 

“Great speaker”

Project Firstline in Action
PFL has led over 30 CEU-approved sessions  at various 
facilities including Roseland Community Hospital,
St.Anthony Hospital, Jackson Park, Humboldt Park 
Health, and Elevate Care. Some training testimonials…

Our PFL-Chicago Team is available 
to answer your IPC questions, 
schedule onsite trainings (earn 

CEU credits), direct you to free CDC 
educational materials, and more! If 

you see our facilitators at your 
facility, say hi!

Scan the QR code on our logo to go 
to our HAN page to learn more. Or 

contact us directly at 
projectfirstline@cityofchicago.org

November 2024 
Newsletter
Topic of the Month: 
Antimicrobial/Antibiotic Resistance

Events in Healthcare

ntibiotic Awareness Week, Nov 18-24th

IP Tip of the Month
As we gather together this holiday 
season, remember to wash your hands 
with soap for 20 seconds to help 
prevent infections and spread germs.


